
 
Ministry of Housing  

                        
 

Communications Unit  
Level 2 – HDC Building, #44-46 South Quay, Port-of-Spain 

Republic of Trinidad and Tobago, West Indies  
Telephone: (868) 623 4663 Ext. 2168|2202 www.housing.gov.tt 

 

May 28, 2025       FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

MEDIA RELEASE 

Housing Ministers Receive Courtesy Call from PSA President 

Port of Spain – Earlier today, Housing Minister Dr. the Honourable David Lee and Minister 

in the Ministry, Senator the Honourable Phillip Alexander, received a Courtesy Call from Ms. 

Felisha Thomas, President of the Public Service Association (PSA), at the Ministry’s South 

Quay, Port of Spain office. 

Ms. Thomas was warmly received by the Honourable Ministers, the Permanent Secretary 

(Ag.), and the Deputy Permanent Secretary (Ag.). She extended her congratulations to the 

Ministers on their recent appointments. The meeting featured engaging and productive 

discussions on future collaboration, the workers’ agenda, and advancing housing 

development while supporting the broader progress of Trinidad and Tobago. 

The Ministry remains committed to fulfilling its mandate of providing accessible and 

affordable housing solutions, fostering sustainable communities, and contributing to the 

overall national development of Trinidad and Tobago. 

http://www.housing.gov.tt/


  
 
 

 

From L-R, Mrs. Shanmatee sing Ng Sang, Permanent Secretary (Ag.), Dr. The Honourable David Lee, Minister of Housing, 
Ms. Felisha Thomas, President PSA, Senator The Honourable Phillip Alexander,  Minister in the Ministry and Ms. Lena 
Hanooman-Boodram, Deputy Permanent Secretary (Ag.)  

 

-The End- 

 

 

 

 

 

 


